From: <u>Tyler Lark</u>

To: <u>licensing</u>; <u>Rummel</u>, <u>Marsha</u>

Cc: <tlna-council@googlegroups.com>; Jack Yip; Jr Mocanu; Sean Davis; Matthew Tills; Matt Apter

Subject: TLNA Support for 709 E Johnson St Date: Sunday, May 14, 2023 10:19:13 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

## Dear ALRC and Alder Rummel,

Jack Yip and his colleagues joined our May Tenney-Lapham Neighborhood Association monthly meeting to share their plans for opening a new craft cocktail establishment at 709 E Johnson St.

We are supportive of the plans that were shared with us and as a neighborhood association voted to offer our support of their requested liquor license. Our understanding is that they plan to operate from 4pm - Close on Tuesday through Sundays, and will not be operating a patio or amplified music at this time.

Thanks for your consideration, and feel free to contact me if you have any questions or clarifications.

Best, Tyler Lark TLNA 2023 President